Parklanes Wykeham Childcare Ltd. 21 Barton Rd Hornchurch Essex **RM12 4AA**

Bev Nicholls - 07752 546910 Andy Nicholls - 07763 412496



Website - www.childcare-pwc.co.uk Email - info@childcarepwc.co.uk























Butterfly

Caterpillar Day-care Settings.

Grasshopper Honeybee

Early bird **Breakfast Clubs** Seahorse

After School Clubs.

Lionfish

Summer Club

Important Covid Update

18th December 2020

Dear Parents/Carer's

As this very challenging term comes to a close at Parklanes Wykeham Childcare Ltd, we would like to lay out for you our plans regarding Covid -19 over the Christmas period and your children's return to Pre-school.

This information is very important please read carefully.

You only need to inform us of a child receiving a positive test if the symptoms appeared within 48 hours of them last being in Pre-school.

Please contact us as soon as possible on: info@childcarepwc.co.uk or

Tel: Bev Nicholls - 07752 546910 / Andy Nicholls - 07763 412496

We will then follow the necessary steps in terms of contact tracing. We are required to contact trace up until Christmas Eve. We will inform you if your child has come into close contact with a positive test case before the end of term, you must self-isolate your child up to the date that we give you.

If the symptoms appear after 48 hours of the last being in Pre-school, you should follow the contact tracing instructions provided by the NHS Test and Trace. You can also inform us using the above contact details, but there would be no further action for us to take.

Even though it is Christmas, all current Covid procedures apply you must arrange for your child to be tested as soon as symptoms appear and that the household isolate until results are received. We strongly advise that you DO NOT order a home test, but that you book an appointment at a local test centre as you will receive the results far quicker.

In line with current guidelines all educational staff have been asked to take two Covid tests over the Christmas break, one at the beginning and one at the end of the holiday to support the fight against the virus and identify people who are asymptomatic. We at PWC Ltd fully support this and ALL our Staff will be tested in line with these guidelines, this way we hope that your children can restart the new term knowing we have done everything required to make our Settings as safe as possible.

If you have any questions or queries regarding any of this information, please use the contact numbers above, we are always available to help you.

Regards

Bev & Andy Nicholls Directors Parklanes Wykeham Childcare Ltd.